CIARA Meeting Notes 06/04/2016

The meeting was called to order by Tim Vermande, KD5URS, at 10:05 AM. At Fire Station 6 in
Noblesville.

The Club approved the Minutes from the last meeting.

The Treasurer’s report was given by Sherrie Vermande, KD5YBP. We have $1813.71 in our
account at this time but there are a few bills to pay

Field Day — The site will be at lot D in Grand Park, Westfield. Setup will start at 9:00 AM on
Saturday. There should be a grill on site and access for wheel chairs should be available. We
will need volunteers to be there for the entire night.

Conner Prairie special events. The QSL cards are not ready yet. We will set up on Friday night
around 5:00 PM. We can drive to the apple store and park and enter from that area. Operations
will be under a tent with our trailer near there. The public hours are between 10:00 AM to 6:00
PM. We can arrive at 8:00 AM and we need to be ready by 9:00 AM. There are a number of
displays that will be set up such as CW and our call sign will be W9I. We will be using the Icom
7000 radio for PSK. We will need one of the orange Pelican cases for the VHF/UHF radio.

September’s meeting needs to be modified because the original speaker has passed away.

We will reserve Jim Dandy’s in Noblesville for the December meeting lunch meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM by Tim Vermande, KD5YBP.

Submitted by:

Ron Sans —- WA4EZF

Secretary



